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2025-2026 
Grade 7 School Supplies 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians. 
 

Please note that this is a start-up list. It may be necessary to restock supplies throughout the year so that 
your child is prepared for class.  We kindly ask that all materials are clearly marked with your student’s name 
and grade prior to the startup of the school year.  
 

General Supplies for all Subject Areas 
 School Agenda/Planner or similar organizing tool 
 Loose Leaf Paper (Divided among binders for core subjects) 
 Pencil Case 
 Ruler 
 Notecards for studying 
 Sharpened Pencils (we suggest starting the year with 24+ and replace as needed.) 
 Pencil Sharpener 
 Coloured Pencils (24 pack/please sharpen before school.) 
 Markers for colouring 
 1 Package of Highlighters (assorted colours) 
 4 Erasers  
 Correction Tape 
 2 Boxes of Kleenex 
 1 Box of Band Aids 
 Large Glue Stick(s) 
 One Pair of Scissors 
 2 Container Lysol Wipes 
 1 Pair of Non-Marking Running Shoes for Indoor Use 

 
Math/Science 

 2 – 1” Binder  
 2x 5 Tab Binder Dividers 
 Small package of Page Protectors 
 4 x Dry Erase Markers 
 Graph paper  
 Scientific Calculator (please keep the instructional manual as you will be needing to use it) 
 Geometry Set 
 Index Cards 
 3 pack of coloured post-its 
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Grade 7 School Supplies - continued 
 
 
Humanities 

 1 - 1” Binder with Clear Cover Insert 
 5 Tab Binder Dividers Labeled: Social Studies, Reading, Writing, Health, Miscellaneous 

 
 

Technology 
 

 Students are encouraged to use their own Personal Learning Device (Tablet, Chromebook, Laptop). 
 Personal ear buds or earphones are recommended. 

 
 
The Husky Clothing Store will be opening to start the school year with information shared to families early in 
September. Students from all grades may order a variety of Husky clothing. For those students in Grades 6-9, 
students will be expected to have a husky gym shirt. This shirt acts as a uniform for our track days, change of 
clothes for our PE classes, and an off-campus way to identify our students quickly. Students are to wear black 
shorts / pants and have indoor runners for PE classes. 
 

 


